
        

   

    
       

  
 

                  
                

                
                 

                  
                  

            
 

           
 

     
 

 
   

   
        

Friday, March 10, 2023 at 08:39:13 Pacific Standard Time 

Subject: FRIDAY NOTICE: Shelter-in -place, please 
Date: Friday, March 10, 2023 at 12:34:28 AM Pacific Standard Time 
From: Bernadine Fong <fongbernadine@Oda.edu> 
To: foothill <foothill@Oda.edu> 
Priority: High 

We are going to close the Foothill main campus for Friday, as well, because of the prospect of falling trees, 
flooding, and our campus Internet and telephone systems (in Building 1900) may have to be shut down if the 
power outage persists. If a network shutdown is required, all campus internet and phones will be out of 
service unEl it can be restored, which could take some Eme. Because of this uncertainty, I think it is best to 
close the campus. However, you will sEll have access to email and calendars if you are using a different 
internet connecEon (off campus). Our website will remain funcEonal and we will try to keep it up to date. 
Again, please check in with your supervisor about your plans for the day. 

The Sunnyvale Center is not affected, so it will remain open. 

Everyone, please stay safe. 

Best regards, 

Bernadine 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership IniEaEves, Stanford University 
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